








The Legion of Mary is a prayer 
group for world peace. We meet 
on  Tuesdays at 11:00AM in the 
McGrath Room.                           
Please consider joining this    
ministry and devote yourself to 
Our Blessed Mother. 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

Fridays in Lent 
 

11:00AM-12:00PM in the Chapel 
 

The next Adoration is  
Friday, February 16th 

Mark Your Calendars for the 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Saturday, March 10th 
Stay tuned for more details! 

 

The committee is in need of donations of 
assembled theme baskets  

(Italian, game night, movie, etc.) 
Please consider donating  

a complete basket or an item for a basket.  
You can donate as an individual,  

with a group of friends or as a ministry.  
 

Questions...Call the Church Office 
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Sharing God’s Blessings Annual Appeal 
Last weekend was our Commitment Weekend for 
the 2018 Sharing God’s Blessings Annual      
Appeal. If you have not yet completed your card, 
please prayerfully make your pledge and return it 
to the church office. We would like 100%        
participation in our One Body, One Mission that 
is the Archdiocese of Newark. 
To learn more about the ministries of the Archdiocese of      
Newark, please visit www.rcan.org/sharing, like us on    
facebook at Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Newark or 
tweet us at @NwkArchdiocese. 

Pope Francis issued a 
thought-provoking Tweet 
on February 1, 2018:  
“A faith that does not   
trouble us is a troubled 
faith. A faith that does not 
make us grow is a faith 
that needs to grow.”  

The Children’s  
Liturgy of the Word 
Ministry is a wonderful 
Ministry, sharing the 
Word of God with   
children. 

From September through June, this Ministry occurs several    
Sundays each month, during the 10:15 Mass. Just prior to the 
First Reading, after a special blessing, you lead the children, in 
grades one through five, into the McGrath Room and share the 
readings from the Children’s Lectionary. A short discussion of the 
readings follow, and you return to the Church following the       
Universal Prayer.  
 

This is also a great opportunity for high school and college 
students who have been Confirmed. 
 

The commitment is only 4 or 5 times a year! 
 
 

You can do this ministry alone, or with a partner with a friend or 
spouse. The Ministry leader makes up one schedule for the year, 
and members can easily substitute for one another. 
 

If your are interested in hearing more, talk to Fr. George   
 or contact Nikki Thomson at nikkit20@yahoo.com 

Want to try 
something new 

this year? 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Next Meeting 
Friday, March 2, 2018 
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Mrs. Kasbarian’s 8th Grade CCD Class would like 
to assist the animals who were effected by the     
recent hurricanes. 
 

If members of our church community would like to 
make a donation, the shelters are in need of the 
following items: 
 

Dog/Cat and all other types of Animal Food 
Clean Towels/Blankets     Pet Bedding 
Bowls/Leashes/Collars       Treats/Toys 
Grooming Supplies 
 

Donation boxes are set up outside of the  
Religious Education Office. 

Any and all donations are greatly appreciated. 
Thank you for your kindness and generosity. 
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